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M9 GILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREALS'

November 4th, 
19 3 1.

FACT!LTV" OF MEDICINE 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

il
. W,

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal - McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Department of Experimental Surgery.Re :

a
vVe are in the midst of our third year of the

Grant, and we have one more year to come. Dr. Pearce,
:j

however, at the time told me that if everything was
QMJLi

satisfactory this could be extended for another year,
A

, 3and although I have only his verbal guarantee, I feel
vÜmorally certain that the Foundation will be willing to

m
continue for at least one more year.

mii Faithfully yours,
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